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Convington Garden Drive to the north of Big Bend Road 
Closing Thursday Night 

 

Riverview, FL – Beginning at 9:30 p.m., Thursday, February 15 to 5:30 a.m., Monday 

February 19, Convington Garden Drive will close between Big Bend Road (CR 672) and 

Old Big Bend Road, weather permitting. Motorists will have to detour around the work 

zone using Kings Lake Drive.   

 

Advanced warning signs and electronic message boards will assist motorists traveling 

through the area. Access to businesses, residents, and emergency vehicles are being 

maintained. 

This temporary closure is necessary for crews to build the travel lanes to the north of this 

intersection as part of the I-75 interchange improvements at Big Bend Road (CR 672). 

This project is expected to finish during summer of 2025. 

For more information on this project or to sign-up to receive traffic alerts, please visit 

FDOTtampabay.com. 
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